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NYCPM Welcomes the January Class of 2019

In the very �rst days of 2015 NYCPM welcomed 28 new students (13 females, 15 males) to the January Class of 
2019. This class so far is an accomplished group with some of the highest incoming academic stats; 89% have 
their bachelor’s degrees and 11% have completed master’s degrees. It is an ethnically diverse group (50% are 
Asian including Afghans, Bangladeshi, Chinese, Filipino, Guyanese, Indian, Korean, Pakistani and Vietnamese; 
14% are Black/African American, and 36% are White), coming from states as far as Arizona, California, and 
Texas, but most are from the tristate area. This group of students will be joining the incoming Class of 2019 
students in September. Based on current applicant and interview trends, we expect the trend to highest 
standards to continue.

In order to recruit the highest caliber students, NYCPM o�ers generous four-year scholarships to quali�ed 
students that remain in good academic standing with a minimum 3.2 GPA throughout their NYCPM career. So 
far this year, we have awarded $260,000. In addition to our scholarship program, the College has been able to 
recruit some of the nation’s most highly quali�ed students to our institution because of our excellent track 
record of board pass rates and residency placements; the primary reason that students choose the New York 
College of Podiatric Medicine year after year, however, is the clinical training they receive.


